

The Ohio State University

Office of The Head Football Coach Emeritus

Converse Hall, Room 201 2121 Tuttle Park Drive Columbus, Ohio 43210-1102

Phone 614-422-6093

December 10, 1985

Mr. Vic Lytle 314 Dickens Ave. Toledo, OH 43607

Dear Mr. Lytle:

Thank you very much for your thoughtful letter. May you and your grandson continue to thrive on the Buckeye spirit. Be sure to get across to him the importance of grades along with athletic success for the two of them give a young man an unbeatable contribution. Being successful in just one or the other does not really amount to too much.

Thank you again for thinking of me and keep the grandson plugging.

Sincerely yours

W.W. Haves

WWH/smt